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Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Hannah

Address West Lynne,West End,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6DA

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I object. Not on the basis of it being an inconvenience but on the grounds of it being an
environmentally detrimental project which will only see the destruction of habitats and loss
of biodiversity in the area. At a time where we are trying to protect our planet, I question
why anyone would consider allowing a project which threatens local wildlife by destroying
niches and polluting a once thriving natural ecosystem. Allowing this land degradation which
will exacerbate soil erosion and loss of land fertility will only accelerate the problems of local
farmers and wildlife in the surrounding area. Furthermore, the fuel burnt by these vehicles
will degrade the local quality of air and may even pose a risk to those who live in Hornton
with pre-existing breathing conditions. Instead of removing vegetation and trees enhancing
carbon dioxide emissions and climate change, we should be setting up afforestation projects
as it is vital to be taking into consideration the health of the ecosystems that surround our
village. I ask that you please consider all of these risks and put the needs and futures of the
local people and wildlife before the temporary actions of those who will not suffer the
consequences.
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